
The Board of the Syracuse Regional Airport Authority (SRAA) adopted a 
Procurement Policy on November 10, 2011. The Procurement Policy is reviewed 
by the Finance Committee yearly, and most recently, a revised Procurement 
Policy was adopted by the Board on February 26, 2021. Internal controls are 
reviewed as part of the annual audit. 
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